Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

PHILIPPINE CHILDREN’S MEDICAL CENTER ‘
Quezon Avenue, Quezon City 1100

website: www.pcme.gov.ph email: officeofthedirector@pcmc.gov.ph
Trunk Line: 8588-9900 to 20 Direct Line: 8924-6601

NOTICE TO PROCEED
NTP-2022-004
(NOA-2022-129)

AD PINEDA CONSTRUCTION

46 Sampaguita St., Balubaran

Malinta, Valenzuela City

Contact Nos.: 282-3940 / 09213333548

Dear Sir / Madam:

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to AD PINEDA
CONSTRUCTION that work may commence on the One (1) Lot Construction of Cancer
Center Building (Fit Out of 3" and 4™ Floor) effective within seven (7) calendar days upon
receipt and signing of this notice.

With this, you are responsible for performing the services under the terms and conditions of the
Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the space
provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Philippine Children’s Medical Center.

Very truly yours,

SONIA B GOE%ALEZ MD, MSclISM MPM
Executive Director

2/ 6 /2023
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